
Sacraments Survey Next Steps May/June 2019  - Following 
on from the Sacraments Survey which took place earlier on 
this year, the next step is a meeting in the Diocesan Centre in Clonliffe 
from 7.30 pm to 9.30pm on June 4th. 2019. Please consider attending 
the meeting if you are a parishioner interested in Sacramental Prepara-
tion, parents of young children, clergy, parish worker, part of a sacra-
mental team, a school principal or a teacher. 
 

The  Contemplative Prayer Group now meet in the Dominican Con-
vent, Griffith Avenue on Tuesday evenings  at 8.00 p.m.  
 

Eucharistic Adoration in Clonturk House, Ormond Road,  will continue 
each Sunday night from 7.00 p.m. All are welcome. 

 

PRAYER FOR THE SICK:                                                                                                

Please pray for all in the parish who are seriously ill.  

RECENTLY DECEASED:  

Philomena Churchill (Fr. Paul Churchill’s mother), Mary Moran 

MONTH’S MIND: 

Orla O’Moore 

  ANNIVERSARIES:      

Kitty McHugh, , Ann Grassick, Kathleen Coleman, Peter Keenan Snr.                                        

Maurice Martin  & his parents John & Bridget,  Catherine O’Reilly,                

James O’Reilly, Martin & Frances Cronin, Monsignor Eamonn Lyng. 

PLEASE SEE  NOTICE BOARD FOR DETAILS ON THE FOLLOWING: 

Sacred heart Novena at St. John Vianney Parish, Ardlea Road 

The Ascension of our Lord — 2nd June Mass Times 

Saturday: 

10.00 a.m. &  5.30 p.m. (Vigil)                    

Sunday:   

9.30 a.m., 11.00 a.m., 12.30 

p.m.  

Weekdays:  

8.00 a.m. & 10.00 a.m. (Monday 

to Friday) 

Eve of Holy Days:  

7.30. p.m. (Vigil) 

Working Holy Days:  

8.00 a.m., 10.00 a.m., 11.00 

a.m.  

St. Patrick’s Day:                    

As Sunday 

Bank Holidays:   

10.00 a.m. (Church  closes at 

11.00 a.m.) 

Confessions: 

Saturday: 

10.30 a.m. - 11.00 a.m. & 5.00 

p.m. - 5.30 p.m. 

Thursday - Eve of First Fri-

days:                         

After 10.00 a. m. Mass 

Baptisms:                 

Baptisms take place on the 2nd 

Saturday of the  month  at 12.00 

noon. 

Church of St. Vincent De Paul, Marino, D09 KN83 
 

V. Rev. Tom Noone, Parish Priest:       Tel. 8332864 

Parish Office:                   Tel:8332772  

E-mail:    info@marinoparish.ie                           

Website:   www.marinoparish.ie    

Twitter:               @marinoparish 

Thought for the day                                                     

As the Easter season draws to a close, both 

the liturgy and the lectionary point us to-

wards the clothing with power from on high. In 

these days, our prayer is “Come, Holy Spirit.” Each 

year, this prayer is of greater urgency, as we all try 

to listen to what the Spirit is saying to the churches. 

Our future being as Christians, as community, as 

church, all depends on our own deep attitude of 

listening and of openness. The future church will be 

a church of the Spirit, energised and exuberant, 

faithful and on fire.                                                                           

Prayer                                                                                  

Breathe into me, Holy Spirit, that my thoughts may 

all be holy. Move in me, Holy Spirit, that my work, 

too, may be holy. Attract my heart, Holy Spirit, that 

I may love only what is holy. Strengthen me, Holy 

Spirit, that I may defend all that is holy. Protect me, 

Holy Spirit, that I may always be holy. Glory be to 

the Father, and to the Son and to the Holy Spirit. 

Amen Pope Francis  

Entrance :                Hymn 1    Page 6                                         
Recessional :           Hymn 4    Page 6                            
(Please do not remove  Hymn Booklet from Church) 

Please return Mass leaflets and yellow notices (if 
not taking home) to back of Church—Thank you. 

mailto:info@marinoparish.ie
http://www.marinoparish.ie


 

First Sunday— This Sunday is the 
first Sunday of the month, however 
Eucharistic Adoration will not take 
place this afternoon.  
 

Bank Holiday - As this Monday 3rd 
June is a Bank Holiday, there will be 
Mass at 10.00 am only and the 
church will close at 11am. 
   

First Friday—Next Friday 7th June is 
the first  Friday of the month  and 
confessions will be heard on Thurs-
day morning after the 10.a.m. Mass. 
 

Advanced Notice:  Mary Shiel and 
her friends will be very glad to see 
you all at this year's Coffee Morning  

 

for "Heart to Hand," which will be 
eld at:  61, Calderwood Road on Fri-
day, 21st June,  from 10.30 a.m. un-
til 1 p.m. This is a very deserving 
charity which has always enjoyed 
your support and hopefully will 
again this year. 

 

The Society of St. Vincent de Paul 
will hold their usual monthly Church 
Gate Collection next weekend 
8th/9th June 

 

Please note Eucharistic 
Adoration will  not take 
place  this Monday after-
noon. 

Mass for Junior and Leaving Cert. students—The 12.30pm Mass 
this weekend is being offered specially for all those sitting the 
Junior and Leaving Cert exams.  If you would like a student includ-
ed in our prayers, write their name on the slips of paper available 
on the tables at the back of the parish church and put it in the box provid-
ed.                                                                                                                                 
A Prayer for Exam Students—There are prayer cards at the back of the 
church for exam students. Please take one and pass it on to any student 
you know who is sitting Junior or Leaving Cert. exams.  

For 6th Class Boys and Girls—Our final Confirmation Mass for all the boys 
and girls who were confirmed earlier this year will be held next Sunday 
June 9th at 12.30pm here in the parish church. As Sunday next is Pente-
cost when we celebrate the first outpouring of the Holy Spirit on the 
church, it is a very appropriate feast to welcome back the boys and girls 
for a Mass of thanksgiving for their Confirmation. We look forward to see-
ing them all here with their families. 

 

Marino Parish Knitting 
Group – the ‘Knitwits’ 
continue their good work 

on the 1st & 3rd Saturday of each 
month rom 10.30 a.m. to 12.30 
p.m. in the Annadale Room. The 
next meeting will take place on 
15th  June. New members welcome 
(even if you don’t knit…………..) 

 

Church Repository/Shop:  
The Church Reposi-
tory/Shop is open 

every Tuesday and Thursday 
morning after 10.00 a.m. Mass and 
after 11.00 a.m. Mass on Sundays. 
We have a good supply of 
sacramental mementos 
for boys and girls for all 
special occasions and in 
particular for First Holy  Commun-
ion.          

 

                    

  

Signed Mass Cards are also availa-
ble  from the Parish shop as well as 
the Sacristy.   
 

Weekly Scripture Reflec-
tion Group  - The Thurs-
day Scripture Reflection 

Group will resume meeting on  6th 
June and will continue every Thurs-
day morning after the 10.00 a.m. 
Mass. 

Parish Lotto: 

There was no winner of the Parish Lotto this week.                          
The winning numbers were : 2, 14, 20  & 30 

 The jackpot now stands at €7,900 

Last entries for the weekly Draw before 1.00 p.m. Monday 

Cemetery Masses/Prayers 2019 

St. Fintans, Sutton                                                    
9th June , Mass 12.00 noon 
Fingal Cemetery                                            
16th June, Mass 12.00 noon 
Glasnevin Cemetery                                      
16th June, mass 3.00 p.m. 
Dardistown Cemetery                                   
7th July, Mass 3.00 p.m. 
Balgriffin Cemetery                                           
7th July, Mass 12.00 noon  
(full list on church notice board) 

Important Notice : Please DO NOT place material on Church Notice 
Boards or at entrance to Church without first obtaining approval from 
the Sacristy or Parish Office — Thank you. 


